
NOTICE 
Date: 14.02.2020 

An open Ph.D. v1va-voce for Sri Bikash Sardar will be conducted 

on 28.02.2020 (f'riday) at 10.00 A.M. in the Room No. 402 of our 

Department. All colleagues, scholars and persons interested in 

Sanskrit in general and in Indian Philosophy in particular are 

cordially invited to the same. 
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Head 
Department of Sanskrit, Pali & Prakrit 

Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan 
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